
Bill Summary 

H.F. 2618 
As Introduced 

 Subject Rice Street Capitol Area project 

 Authors Hussein and Others 

 Analyst Matt Burress (matt.burress@house.mn.gov) 

 Date March 17, 2023 

Summary 
This bill appropriates $25 million from the General Fund in fiscal year 2024 to the Minnesota 
Department of Transportation for a street redesign project on portions of Rice Street and 
connecting streets in the state capitol complex area. The funds are for grants to the city of St. 
Paul or Ramsey County and are made available until June 30, 2032. Some project development 
and design requirements are specified. 
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